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Inside this issue: 

GFUSBCA Women’s Tournament The Association has pr inted 75 

entry forms for the Women’s Tournament that will be in taking place on 

Jan 10 and 11 in Liberty Center.  All 75 entry forms have been taken 

and the bowlers have asked for more.  The Association has been direct-

ing bowlers to the association web site and to the November                  

e-newsletter.  To date, only 15 of the 75 entries have been submitted to 

the Association Manager.  My question to the bowlers is, where are the 

other 50 applications picked up by the women bowlers?  Did you use 

them as scratch paper?  Did you use them as coasters?  Did you throw 

them away?  This tournament is for the women of the Greater          

Fredericksburg Bowling Association.  This is your tournament.  What 

can we do to make it better and get you to bowl in it.  Every GFUSBCA 

woman bowler has a chance to win!  Get those entries in!  Time is    

running out!! 
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Some of our youth bowlers made cards for the Holiday Mail for Heroes project from 

early December.  The youth at Liberty Lanes also made cards.  These cards were sent 

to Service men and women who could not be home for the holidays.  Great Job Kids!! 

Holiday Mail for Heroes 
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Monroe, Diana 11/7/2014  

Wolfe, Jim 11/8/2014  

Gilmore, Rick 11/15/2014  

Symanowski, Bill 12/10/2014   

11 in a Row 
300 Games 

800 Series 

Cieslewitz, Stan  812 11/21/2014  

Volpp, Lance 802 11/11/2014  

Rumbaugh, Paul 11/8/2014  

Volpp, Lance 11/11/2014  

Zentner, John 11/12/2014  

Howard, Ken 11/15/2014  

Tilson, Bryan 12/8/2014  

Rumbaugh, Paul 12/16/2014  

McElheny, Don 12/16/2014  

Hahn, Stephen 12/16/2014  

Rakes, Tony 11/5/2014  

Jacqueline Bonds Senior Tourna-

ment 1st Place Singles Women age 

50-60 

Ruby Charity Senior Tournament 

1st Place Singles Women age 61 

and older 
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Angie Morris  

Angie Morris has joined the GFUSBCA as a Director #5 
Youth.  Angie is responsible for running the youth program 
known as the  Saturday Youth Legends at Liberty              
Center.  Angie has been running the program for many 
years.  She is an active bowler herself and her two daughters 
are also youth bowlers. 

Skip Frey Retirement     Current and Past GFUSBCA Board directors Honoring Skip Frey who  is 

retiring as Association Manager. Front Row: Vikki White, Brenda Chambers,  Diana Monroe, Skip Frey, 

Linda Brooks, Denise Lanier, Paul Rumbaugh, and Larry Roath. Back Row: Don Monroe, Dave 

Brady, Lottie Gorham, George French, Lydia Sullivan, Dawn Brown,  Mark Henderson, Gavin Monroe, 

and D.J. Johnson   

Vikki White 

Vikki White has joined the GFUSBCA as a Director #1 

Adult.  Vikki is chairing the Community Service committee 

and is also a  member of the Workshop Committee. 
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Name Avg Series Game League Center 

Steven Cohn 207 729 288 Eagles Mixed AMF Fredericksburg 

Kimberly Ferguson 201 702 280 Wednesday Night Frenzy AMF Fredericksburg 

Lottie Gorham 203 743 290 Thursday Knighters AMF Fredericksburg 

Michelle Livingston 199 756 276 Steve's Trio AMF Fredericksburg 

Richard D. Marvin 222 807 300 Steve's Trio AMF Fredericksburg 

Lorrie Rohme 177 616 241 Friday Fun Mixed League AMF Fredericksburg 

Andrea Sharp 196 759 259 Morning Stars AMF Fredericksburg 

Wanda Volpp 201 683 256 Merchants' Mixed AMF Fredericksburg 

Pamela Whittaker 178 630 277 Eagles Mixed AMF Fredericksburg 

Nancy Bowser 169 593 226 Thursday Night Mixed Cannon Ball Lanes 

Barbara America 157 584 265 Tuesday A.M. Ladies Liberty Center Massaponax 

Jerrel Rollins 215 768 300 Tuesday Night Mixed Liberty Center Massaponax 

Kathy Smith  168 615 257 LOW Ladies & Friends AMF Fredericksburg 

Triple Crown Award Recipients 2013-2014 

Pamela Whittaker Kathy Smith  Lorrie Rohme 

Kimberly Ferguson 

Lottie Gorham 
Andrea Sharpe 

Nancy Bowser 



 

 

Greater Fredericksburg Bowling Association News Letter                 Bowlers Serving Bowlers                 December 2014              Page   7 



 

 

Greater Fredericksburg Bowling Association News Letter                 Bowlers Serving Bowlers                 December 2014              Page   8 

Contact Us 

Greater  

Fredericksburg 

USBCA 

17 Ashland Circle 

Fredericksburg, 

VA 22406 

(540) 287-4545 

AMGFUSBCA@

gmail.com 

Visit us on the 

web at  

GFUSBCA.org 

Editor’s Rant (gfusbcnews@gmail.com)   What does it take to get the 

bowlers attention?  For example, for Hall of Fame nominations a     

couple of years ago, we put the notification on the scrolling banners on 

the lanes, put a flyer on every lane, announced it during the leagues, 

and still had bowlers telling us they didn’t know anything about it.  

This year, for the Hall of Fame dinner, I hung fliers on every urinal and 

went to every table in two leagues and told every person about the  din-

ner.  We still had minimal participation. This year, for the Senior            

Tournament, I personally went to every table and gave flyers to every 

person over 50 and asked them to participate.  We still had a low turn 

out for the tournament.  We have sent emails to over 750 bowlers.    

Only about 250 were even opened.  We have a Facebook page and only 

have about 250 subscribers.  It really makes me wonder about the other 

1200 bowlers in the Association.  Do the bowlers not care, or are we 

missing some kind of communication method?  Let us know, bowlers.  

What can we do to get you to bowl in the association tournaments? 

Mullan’s Pro Shop 
Steve Mullan, Owner/Operator of Mullan’s Pro Shop has 
opened his new shop in Liberty Center                          
Massaponax located at 5801 Southpoint Centre        
Boulevard, Fredericksburg, VA 22407   

Mullan’s Pro Shop is a Storm VIP Pro Shop.  We sell balls from 
Storm, Roto Grip, Ebonite, Columbia 300, Hammer, Track, Bruns-
wick, DV8, Motiv,   Radical, Lane #1 and other great brands.  We also 
sell shoes from Dexter, Storm, and Brunswick.  We also sell Gloves, 
Braces,    Towels, shoe covers, Tape, powders and all other kinds of 

Sundry items. 

Services include: Ball Plugging (one hour service), Layout and Drilling, Surface adjustment,     
Resurfacing, Oil Extraction, Name Engraving and Consultation.  We install Thumb Slugs, Turbo 
Switch Grips, and Interchangeable Thumbs, Finger Inserts, and Ball Static Weight measure-
ments. 

Lessons by appointment. 

 

We accept: Member of International Bowling Pro Shop Instructors Association (IBPSIA). 

mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
http://www.gfusbca.org
mailto:gfusbcnews@gmail.com
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